
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] BUDGET MEETING DEC 7, 2021 and DEC 1, 2021
Date: Thursday, December 2, 2021 11:36:14 AM

lc

From: Patricia Marsili  
Sent: Wednesday, December 01, 2021 7:29 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Todd Coles <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca>
Cc: SouthMapleRatePayers <southmapleratepayers@gmail.com>
Subject: [External] BUDGET MEETING DEC 7, 2021 and DEC 1, 2021

Good evening,

Regarding Agenda Item 5, Section 2(Planning and Growth Management)

Please take note that our community is in need of amenities at the Sports Village such as a
playground area for children, covered area where seniors can sit and enjoy or play card games,
picnic tables, and tennis courts just to name a few things.

The proposed bike path can lead to our community and these amenities can be enjoyed by all.

The Sports Village Park is in need of community amenities and the above should be taken in
consideration.

Regards,
Patricia Marsili
Hollybush Drive Resident

Virus-free. www.avast.com
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